
BUBBLE
TEA TRUCK

Save the Date!

Grey Nuns Community Hospital 
Tuesday July 8 @ 11am-4pm

Join us at the Bubble Tea Truck—a
refreshing way to Take Action for

Healthcare!

ON THE DAY, MEMBERS MUST SCAN A QR
CODE OR COMPLETE A FORM TO

SUPPORT CUPE’S CAMPAIGN FOR
HEALTHCARE TO RECEIVE A FREE

BUBBLE TEA. IPADS AND PAPER FORMS
WILL BE AVAILABLE ON-SITE.

MEMBERSHIP
CARD REQUIRED


